
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 5, 2008 

 

The Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council 

City Hall 

730 Washington Ave. 

Racine WI 53403 

 

Your Honor and Council Members 

 

 I respectfully request that a communication be sent to the appropriate committee for the 

purpose of determining if there is a better way to control traffic at the intersection of 

Franklin and 20
th
 than is currently in place. With two schools at this corner I believe there 

are potential safety issues with this intersection.        

 

 

Respectfully 

 
 

Robert L. Anderson     

Alderman 2
nd

        


